
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

In Science this month, we have been 

working on Forces. We have looked at 

water resistance, air resistance, and 

many others! 

The children have conducted 

experiments as a team to figure out 

what would happen if they dropped 

different shapes into water – which 

would sink the fastest and why? 

 

 

 

 

 

 

               in Year 5 

This Month’s Super 

Learners: 

Charusha,  

Sienna M 

Scarlett 

Nicolas 

 

In English, we have been 

writing non-chronological 

reports, and moral stories. 

We have learned about the boy 

who cried wolf, and the 

meaning behind the story. The 

children were then given the 

chance to write their own 

moral story, thinking about 

what lesson should be learned 

and what we might do if we 

received a lottery ticket. 

Answers included: buy a house, 

get a dog, or buy lots of 

chocolate! 

 

 

We also celebrated Mars Day, a 

STEM activity, and took part in 

‘Mars Hour’, which was an 

opportunity to learn from space 

experts.  

We heard from Tim Peake who 

is a real astronaut! He chatted 

about upcoming missions and 

answered questions about 

human spaceflight. 

 

 

In Maths this month, we have been 

focusing on fractions. We have thought 

about adding, subtracting and multiplying 

fractions which is really tricky stuff! 

 

We have then moved onto Fractions of 

Amounts, and how to find the fraction of 

an integer (1/2 of 56 = 28, or 1/3 of 56 = 

18.6). Ask you child how to work this out, 

it is a lot of different steps! 

 

Finally, we have moved on to decimals and 

using our knowledge of fractions to work 

out the decimal point (1/2 = 0.5).  

 

The children have worked incredibly hard 

on this module, and I am very impressed 

with their knowledge! 

 

We dressed up for World Book 

Day and had Matilda’s family, TV 

Man and so many more 

characters! It was lovely to see 

the children enjoying it so much. 

 

 

 

 

 


